
CRA NEWSLETTER, 1-19-2017 
 
Intent to Return  
     Last week we sent home “Intent to Return” forms with your student.  They were due 
yesterday, and we are still missing a few forms.  If you have not returned one for your student/s, 
please send it back ASAP.  Remember - this form is your declaration whether or not your child 
will be returning to CRA for the 2017-2018 school year, and it is very important that we receive 
one for every child. It also gives you the opportunity to inform us if you have other children that 
would like to attend CRA next year.  
     If you have a Kindergarten student that would like to attend next fall, they will receive a 
sibling preference – no need to begin a new application for our lottery, just add them to the 
Intent to Return form.     
 

Smith’s Community Rewards Program 

If you shop at Smith’s Marketplace and have a Smith’s Rewards card, you can connect that card 

to Canyon Rim Academy and earn money for our school through their Community Rewards 

program.  You must re-enroll at Smiths every year to make that happen, and January is the 

month!  You cannot re-enroll in the checkout line, but it can be done through their website, 

www.smithscommunityrewards.com.  Please re-enroll this month and help earn money for 

CRA!    

 
Air Quality 
It’s that time of year when we have concerns about the air quality in the Salt Lake Valley.  The Utah 
Division of Air Quality posts about air conditions daily, with hourly updates on the any changes taking 
place with the air quality.  We check that website daily at this time of year, often several times a day to 
receive updates.  Today and yesterday were Orange air days as the days progressed, so students with 
asthma were encouraged to stay in at lunch and afternoon recess.  
We have a list of students that have asthma or other breathing problems that parents have reported to 
us.  If you have special concerns about your child going out to recess on “bad” air days, please make sure 
that your child’s teacher and the office are aware of your concerns.   
Just one reminder…studies show that idling cars add negatively to the quality of the air, so please be 
“Idle Free”!   

 
CANYON PREP ACADEMY PRESCHOOL  

If you have a 4 year old next fall and would like a fabulous preschool for him/her to attend, Canyon 

Prep Preschool is having a Registration Open House on Friday, January 27, 2017 in Room 3 at Canyon 

Rim Academy. Registration begins at 8:15 a.m. and will end at 10:00 a.m. (Acceptance into the 

preschool program is on a first come, first served basis, and is not a part of the regular CRA 

lottery process.) There is a registration fee of $35.00. CPA Preschool is a 4 day preschool program 

that meets Monday-Thursday, 8:30-11:15 a.m. Tuition is $225.00 per month.  
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